Telkwa

February 21, 2012

Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board
Recreation Access Management Plan

PO Box 985

Smithers, BC

VOJ 2X0

Dear Sir/Madam:

At the General Meeting of February 13, 2012, Mayor and Council of the Village of Telkwa had a
discussion around the BV Community Resources Board RAMP Committee vis a vis possible
appointment of a member of Council to represent the municipality. We respectfully request that
the RAMP Committee consider creating a seat for a member of Village of Telkwa Council.

Thank you for your consideration of our request. We will await your response.

Sincerely,

THE CORPORATION OF THE
VILLAGE OF TELKWA

PER:

Carman Graf
Mayor
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